
 
  

MEMORANDUM 
  

April 1, 2019 
  

TO: University Faculty 

 

FROM: Michael Galyean, Provost 

RE: Faculty Honors Convocation 
  

Please mark your calendars for the Faculty Honors Convocation to be held on Wednesday, April 17, 
2019, in the Student Union Building, Ballroom Part B, at 3:30 p.m. 
  
I hope you will join us at this event and attend the reception that will immediately follow the 
Convocation. I look forward to seeing you there as we gather to honor our outstanding faculty. 

 


